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Date: March 20, 2024
Dear Potential Respondents:

Thank you for the questions submitted regarding RFQ 40100-51125. The State of Tennessee
would like to clarify with all potential respondents that the State's response to question 15 in
Amendment 7 should read, "TDOT anticipates spending close to $25 million under this agreement
on various task orders”.

Thank you,

TDOT

Daniel Leeson | Assistant Director

TDOT Procurement and Contracts Division
J.K. Polk Bldg.

505 Deaderick Street

Nashville, TN 37243

p. 615-332-1942
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